
Southside Blvd (SR 115) at Deerwood Park Blvd 

Interchange Improvement Project 

FIN 439468-1 & 445340-1 

 

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the project.   

Motorists can expect overnight lane closures within the project limits to complete paving work. 

Questions regarding project details may be directed to 904-831-FDOT. 

For more information, visit NFLRoads.com or                                                

contact Jacob Pickering at Jacob.Pickering@dot.state.fl.us. 

Contractor: Preferred Materials ●  Cost: $29 million   

Construction Start: Late 2023  ●  Estimated Completion: Summer 2025 

Project improvements include:  

• Milling and resurfacing, drainage upgrades, sidewalks, crosswalks, new traffic signals 

and lighting. 

• Enhancing traffic flow at the intersection by adding travel lanes and implementing new 

movements for left and right turns. 

• A companion project includes milling and resurfacing Southside Boulevard from Butler 

Boulevard (State Road 202) to Philips Highway.  

 DISTRICT TWO 


